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3/17/2022 

 

Maryland Health Benefit Exchange 

750 East Pratt Street,6th Floor  

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 

Attn: Ginny Sevier, Manager, Connector Entity Program 

 

Sisters Together and Reaching, Inc. (STAR) is pleased to submit this letter of intent in response 

to the Maryland Health Benefit Exchange (MHBE) Request for Grant Applications RFA #22-01 

FY 2023 for Project Period: July 1,2022 through June 30,2023 (with two, one-year renewal 

options) 

 

Please accept this letter as our intent to apply for the MHBE funding to guide community 

activities: to provide in-person application and enrollment assistance for eligible individuals and 

families seeking health coverage through the state’s web-based insurance marketplace and 

making appropriate referrals in the Central Region/Area of the state of Maryland.   

 

Contact person is Randi Woods, RN, MBA. She is the Senior Director of Community Care 

Coordination. Her email address is rwoods@sisterstogetherandreaching.org and direct phone 

number is 443.721.7484. 

 

 

 

Thank You, 

Rev. Debra Hickman 

CEO & Founder 

mailto:rwoods@sisterstogetherandreaching.org

